
 
14 February 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following my letter dated 29 January 2024 in which I thanked you for your support and also for completing 
the questionnaires for our Section 48 inspection, the outcome report has now been published. 
 
I am absolutely delighted that the inspectorate found us to be ‘Outstanding’ in all the 9 areas that they 
were here to inspect.  I feel that this outcome encapsulates life at St Edmund Arrowsmith CHS for your 
child(ren) particularly well.   
 
Our school community feels truly blessed to be having a fantastic year; firstly, when we learned that we 
had achieved the best GCSE results in Wigan for the 2023 year group and now an ‘outstanding’ in all 
areas of this Section 48 report.   
 
We have much to celebrate! 
 
Please click on this link to read the report:- 
Statutory RE Inspections | St Edmund Arrowsmith Catholic High School 
 
Once again, many thanks for your continued support, it is always hugely appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.arrowsmith.wigan.sch.uk%2Fstatatory-information%2Fsection-48-inspection&data=05%7C02%7CMDUMICAN%40arrowsmith.wigan.sch.uk%7Ce51f8e252b554f90c0bd08dc2d3a8eb1%7C3de56c6925da48998908b2bb83cef3c9%7C0%7C0%7C638434976728104617%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0%2BLa%2FD3bbvIW9jz8vi6QuH4j%2B%2BXqWJRXnVMXuvNh2Ms%3D&reserved=0

